
Career  
Development  
Month Workshops

How to Prepare for Your Next Interview
So you wrote a great resume and got called in for an interview, now 
what? Our interactive workshop this week will help you prepare as 
we review commonly asked questions during a job interview. Attend 
and be prepared to practice!

Tuesday, Nov. 19, 11 a.m. • Room B-170A
Wednesday, Nov. 20, 11 a.m. • Room B-170A

Career Exploration and the SuperStrong® Assessment
The SuperStrong® assessment is a career assessment tool designed to help 
individuals discover their interests and align them with potential career paths. If you 
are feeling lost and not sure what your career path should be, join us to discover 
how to align your interests and your classes to plan for your career journey.

Tuesday, Nov. 12, 11 a.m. • Room B-170A
Wednesday, Nov. 13, 11 a.m. • Room B-170A

November is National Career Development Month!
Join Career Services to explore possible career paths 
available to you at Triton College and beyond.

For more information contact:
careerservices@triton.edu 
(708) 456-0300, Ext. 3805
A Building, Room A-204

Scan the QR code to 
take the SuperStrong® 
assessment.


